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 Jonathan Crown OBJ2014/6848/P 08/12/2014  09:29:01 Dear Sir or Madam,

I am the Tenant in Unit 3 (or C), 4 Park End, London NW3 2SE. Firstly, I would ask that you check 

whether the address for this Application is correct. If the address is not correct, this Application should 

be rejected.

In any case I wish to very strongly Object to the change of use of the unit to Residential use.

I have been the Tenant of this unit for 13 years. I have built up various businesses here over the years, 

and for the last 7 years this has been the base for Project Harar Ethiopia a UK Registered Charity.

I employ between five and eight people here, thus providing vital employement to the Borough. I have 

plans to expand and have just taken another unit downstairs too. 

I am facing eviction if the unit becomes Residential.

I believe that I would have to take the Charity out of Borough if I am evicted.

Despite the Government Policy of allowing Offices to change use to Residential fairly easily, I believe 

that this is contrary to Camden Council's wishes as it eradicates employment from traditional areas 

where the Council would prefer it.

I would therefore hope that the Council would back me and reject this Application out of hand.   

Yours faithfully,

Jonathan Crown

4c Park End

London NW3 2SE
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